
 

 

Uxbridge Youth Baseball Association 
Annual General Meeting  

 
 

Meeting Minutes  
October 6th, 2022 

 

 
Opening: 
Meeting called to order 7:00pm by Jim Curtis 
 

Attendees: 
Jim Curtis  Vice President/ Meeting Chair 
Andy Luukkonnen - Township Liaison      
Bill Terry - Vice President of Rep     
Mary Clark - League Treasurer and Master Mind    
Lisa Hutchinson - Umpire in Chief   
 
Molly Coughlan - HL Coach 
Paul Fitzsimmons  
Dan Wagner - U10 
Collen Simpson - U10 
 
 

Annual Report; 
235 Registered HL Players 
60 registered Rep Players 
 
36 Registered HL Coaches  
15 Registered Rep Coaches  
 
4 Intro to Baseball Teams   
5 Jr Rookie 
4 Rookie 
3 Mosquito  
4 Peewee/Bantam 
 
Great 2022 Season!  Opening of the Fields of Uxbridge Diamond. 
Good Fun all around, minor injuries. 
Lots of Player Development, Spectators return to the Bleachers!  
Minimal Rain Outs!   
 
League Sponsorship is low. 
$400 - $500 to sponsor a Team 
 
 

Treasurer Report: 
Please see attached  
 
 



 

 

Rep Baseball Report: 
Please see attached 
 

Umpire In Chief Report: 
23 Umpires in the Club 
 
12 - Level 1 Umpires 
8 -  Level 2 Umpires 
3 - Level 3 Umpires  
 
All are planning to return for 2023 season 
 
 

Liaison to Township Report: 
please see attached 
 
 
 

Action Items 
Bonner Field Bathrooms 
 
 
Police Checks for 2023 - need a volunteer to help manage 
 
 
Peewee/Bantam Batting Rule 
Bantam Players use BBCOR bats for future seasons 
Coaches provide line up list to Umpires to identify Peewee vs Bantam players   
 
 
Investigate other Rep Uniform Supplier options for future Seasons 
Believed to be more competitive pricing available  
Plan a date mid 2023 season to discuss more - Meeting Chair Dan Wagner  
 

Meeting Adjourned 8:22pm 
Motioned by Molly, seconded by Jim  
 
 


